Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor David Lancaster, Lead Member for Property, in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph J (a) (i), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby approve the acceptance of the tender of the Manchester and Cheshire Construction Company Limited amounting for the sum of £140,366.30 for the refurbishment of Trinity Bridge.

The Reasons are that the refurbishment of the bridge will ensure it is maintained in good order and continues to contribute to the long term regeneration of the area, which links the cities of Salford and Manchester. The tender submitted by the Manchester and Cheshire Construction Company Limited is the lowest received.
Options considered and rejected were take no action.

Assessment of Risk Medium - an element of the costs are to be recovered through the service charge contributions and the works will have health and safety factors which will need to be managed.

The source of funding is service charge contributions from Dandara and Acroy Limited, funds received from the winding up of Chapel Wharf Limited and S106 monies.

Legal Advice obtained Yes - Norman Perry 793 2325.

Financial Advice obtained Yes - Frank O'Brien 793 2585.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

Report submitted to Property Lead Member on 12th April, 2010

Contact Officers: Stephen Gwatkin


Tel No: 779 6098 
      Max Griffiths 

 
           Tel No: 779 4902

	
	

	*
This decision is not subject to consideration by another Lead Member/Director
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	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Sustainable Regeneration Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed:  Councillor David Lancaster


Lead Member for Property
Dated:  Monday, 12 April, 2010
*
This decision was published on Monday, 12 April, 2010.
*
This decision will come in force on Tuesday, 20 April, 2010 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

